
 

 

RENEWAL OF A HAZARDOUS WASTE FACILITY POST CLOSURE PERMIT 
FORMER INTERNATIONAL LIGHT METALS FACILITY 

19200 SOUTH WESTERN AVENUE  
TORRANCE, CALIFORNIA 90501 

 
WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED?   

On October 7, 2022, the California Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) received the Post 

Closure Permit Renewal Application (Permit Application) for the Former International Light Metals 

Facility (Facility). This Facility is located at 19200 South Western Ave., Torrance, California, 90501. 

The Former International Light Metals Facility requests authorization from DTSC to continue post 

closure activities including groundwater monitoring in four Hazardous Waste Management Units 

(HWMUs). After DTSC completes its review of the Permit Application, DTSC will then prepare a draft 

Permit for public review and public comment.  

The site comprises approximately 67.4 acres in a fully developed area zoned for general commercial 
and industrial use. The developed property is rectangular in shape and is fully developed and contains 
5 warehouse/distribution office buildings. 

Maintenance and groundwater monitoring are required for the four HWMUs under the current Permit. If 
DTSC renews the Permit, the Former International Light Metals Facility will continue the post closure 
monitoring activities. These activities include groundwater monitoring, site inspections and 
maintenance of all associated structures and equipment.  

The Permit Application and the full administrative record for the Facility is available for review at: 
DTSC Chatsworth Office, 9211 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 - (818) 717-6521 Call for an 
appointment 
 
Site related information is available online on the EnviroStor link below: 
https://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/public/hwmp_profile_report.asp?global_id=CAD030398622   

 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:  If you wish to review this Permit Application or have any 

comments regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
DTSC Permitting: 
Mr. Armo Hayrabidian 
Project Manager 
9211 Oakdale Avenue 
Chatsworth, CA 91311 
Armo.Hayrabidian@dtsc.ca.gov   
(747) 249-1230 

DTSC Public Participation: 
Ms. Teresa Hernandez 
Public Participation Specialist 
9211 Oakdale Avenue 
Chatsworth, CA 91311 
Teresa.Hernandez@dtsc.ca.gov 

(818) 717-6568 

Facility Contact  
Mr. Jeff Thomas 
Project Lead 
2550 N Hollywood Way, #406 

Burbank, CA 91505 
Jeff.S.Thomas@lmco.com 
(443) 280-7176 

https://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/public/hwmp_profile_report.asp?global_id=CAD030398622



